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DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220 

  

ASSISTANT SECRETARY 

July 29, 1981 
NER Ae 

RE: 81-07-60 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

‘This is to inform you that the Freedom of Information 
request you submitted to the Department of Justice has 
been referred in part to the Department of the Treasury. 

Your request. has been forwarded to the United States 
Secret Service. A response will be sent directly to you. 

Further inquiries concerning this request should be 
directed to: 

Assistant To Special Agents in Charge 
Liaison Division 
FOI/Privacy Act Branch 
United States Secret Service 
1800 G Street, NW, Room 908 
Washington, DC 20226 

Sincerely yours, 

Lhe te ae keray 

Phy#lis De Piazza 
Chief, Disclosure Branch 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 

Frederick, MD 21701


